
_, THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR

"._ ":i{i__ . WASHINGTON

--.,_!". August 9, 1988

,' '_:' Memorandum

,. ' TO: The Cabinet Secretar

....._,_h FROM: Donald Paul Hodel

SUBJECT: 902 Representation

The Governor of the CNMI has expressed a strong desire

to receive a letter from President Reagan notifying

him of the designation of his new 902 Representative.

As a courtesy, and to officially close the loop on

this, I would appreciate the attached two letters

being sent out over the President's signature.

Should you need further information or detail on this,

please feel free to contact Becky or Jan McCoy, Acting
Assistant Secretary _for Territories and International
Affairs.

Many thanks.

cc: Becky Norton Dunlop, Deputy Under Secretary
Janet McCoy, Acting Assistant Secretary, TIA


